
 

NOTICE 
Economic Regulation Authority Developing New Website 

The Economic Regulation Authority has implemented the first stage towards redevelopment 
of its website.  This website also supports the Western Australian Gas Disputes Arbitrator 
and the Energy (Gas) Review Board. 
 
The redesigned site contains the same content, however significant enhancements have 
been made in the following areas:  
 

• Uniform look and feel throughout the Authority’s website.  
• Common navigation items between the Authority’s website areas.  
 

The next stage of the redesign project will continue with ongoing development and 
enhancement efforts including better integration of areas on the website to include new 
functions for which the Authority is responsible. 
  
We hope the new website serves to improve the Authority’s web presence, information 
sharing, content management and content accessibility to the benefit of all the Authority’s 
website users.  
 
Please visit the Economic Regulation Authority website at www.era.wa.gov.au.  
 
For further information contact:  

General Enquiries 
Mr Chris Brown 
Electronic Information Coordinator 
Ph: 61 8 9213 1900 
Fax: 61 8 9213 1999 

Media Enquiries 
Mr Paul Byrne 
Byrne & Byrne Corporate Communications 
Ph: 61 8 9385 9941 
Mb: 0417 922 452 
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